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[15252] October 9, 2002 TO: TAX COMMITTEE No. 31-02 RE: AGENDAS FOR OCTOBER 15
AND 16 TAX COMMITTEE MEETINGS The next meetings of the Tax Committee will be held,
as previously announced,1 on Tuesday, October 15 at 2:00 pm (preceded by cookies and
sodas) and Wednesday, October 16 at 10:00 am (followed by lunch) in the Institute’s David
Silver Conference Room, on the 12th floor of our offices at 1401 H Street, NW, Washington,
DC 20005. October 15 and 16 Tax Committee Meetings The October Tax Subcommittee
meeting will involve (1) a consideration of various State tax issues including a detailed
update regarding recent developments in New Jersey and Pennsylvania and (2) a discussion
regarding the Institute’s comment letter on the proposed PFIC regulations. Attached to this
memorandum are the preliminary agendas for the subcommittee meeting on October 15
and the Tax Committee meeting on October 16. Please contact Keith Lawson
(202/326-5832 or lawson@ici.org), Cathy Barré (202/326-5821 or cbarre@ici.org), or
Deanna Flores (202/371-5436 or dflores@ici.org) if you would like to suggest additional
agenda items for the Tax Committee or Tax Subcommittee meetings. Meeting Response
Form If you plan to attend either (or both) of these meetings, please complete the attached
meeting response form and either fax or e-mail it to the Institute’s Ezella Wynn (202/326-
5841(fax) or ewynn@ici.org). You also may contact Ezella by telephone at 202/218-3560. If
you already have provided Ezella with a meeting response form, you do not need to reply
again. Deborah A. Pege Tax Committee Chair Attachments (in .pdf format) 1 See Institute
Memorandum to Tax Committee No. 29-02, dated September 20, 2002.
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